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The Hunt is On for the Next 

Entries must be postmarked June 8th 1995 
For information or an entry blank call our exhalted Vice President, 

Amy Griffin. (213) 661-2569 

and if you are not going to compete, ........ ......... . 
at least join us for the competition ... .. .. . 

Saturday July 8, 1995 
7:00pm 

Kicker's 
San Diego 

G.S.G.R.A. Inc. 
8424A Santa Monica Blvd. , Suite 250 
West Hollywood, Ca 90069 
(619)293-0666 

Greater Los Angeles Chapter 
8033 Sunset Blvd., Suite 41 
Los Angeles, Ca 90046 
(310)498-1675 

Bay Area Chapter 
P.O. Box 14398 
San Francisco, Ca 94114 
(415)985-5200 

Greater San Diego Chapter 
3636 Fourth Avenue, Ste 310 
San Diego, Ca 92103 
(619)298-4708 

Desert Empire Chapter 
255 North El Cielo Road, Suite 307 

. Palm Springs, Ca 92262 
(619)320-8686 

Central Sierra Chapter 
2059 West Bullard, Box 363 
Fresno, Ca 93711-1200 
(209)496-3810 

I.G.R.A. 
900 East Colfax 
Denver, Co 80218 
(303)832-IGRA 
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1!!5 
On June 2, 1995 
All Roads 
Lead to 



DESERT HOWLER 
DESERT EMPIRE CHAPTER, G.S.G.R.A. 

HOTLINE [619] 320-8686 

Outstanding Vendor 
Coordinator to Return 

Don Hartenfeld, last year's 
vendor coordinator, has agreed 
to accept this position again this 
year. Having only six weeks to 
start and complete the job last 
year, Don came through, per­
forming a Herculean job, as sub­
stantiated by comments from the 
participating vendors. Don's 
background is in research and 
development and this made a 
large contribution to his success. 
Since there is no reason to rein­
vent the wheel, this year's task 
should go even smoother. 

Don will be assisted by an­
other Don, Don Dyer, who has a 
career in retail management and 
development behind him. To­
gether, it should be a formidable 
team. Vendors will be contacted 
as soon as definite arena and 
hotel sites are selected for our 
November event. 

Rodeo is 
November 4 and 5, 

1995 

Chapter Meetings 
To Be Held 

at New Location 

june meetings will be held at 
a new location. Charles Lago 
and Chip Snell, owners of Be­
tween the Pages Bookstore, have 
made their community room 
available to the Chapter. Be­
tween the Pages is located at 
67714 Ramon Road, opposite 
the Palm Spring Outdoor Market 
Fair. The first meetings at this 
location will be the general 
membership meeting on june 
14th and the Chapter Board 
meeting on june 28. Meetings 
will continue to start at 7 p.m. 
sharp. Mark your calendar! 

' IN THE EVENT A QUORUM 
IS NOT MET, THE MEETING 

WILL RECONVENE IN 
THIRTY (30) MINUTES 

REMEMBER! 
ATTEND THE CHAPTER MEETINGS!! 

Congratulation to 
D. E. Chapter Members 

in L.A. Rodeo 

Chapter members and 
friends wish to extend hearty 
congratulation to the following 
members who participated in the 
Los Angeles Rodeo: 

George Barson: 
·Calf Roping on Foot 
·Steer Decorating 
·Goat Dressing 
·Wild Drag 

Larry McGee: 
·Chute Dogging 
·Goat Dressing 

Donny McPhearson : 
·Goat Dressing 

Eric Pedersen: 
·Barrel Racing 
·Pole Bending 
·Calf Roping 

VOLUNTEER! 

Rodeo Sponsorships 
Available 

Sponsorships for individuals 
and businesses have been an­
nounced . 

The levels are: 

100 Club 
Bronze 
Silver 
Gold 
Platinum 

$100 
$250 
$500 

$1000 
$2500 

Individuals or businesses in­
terested in a sponsorship should 
call our Rodeo Hotline, request 
information, and leave your 
name and number. 



From the desk of the Comandant ........... . 

Last month I was voted in for my second tem1 as President of what I consider to 
be the best Association within I.G.R.A. Thank you for your confidence. The 
results of the elections held during the Annual Convention are: 

Craig Rouse, President 
Amy Griffin, Vice President, Administration 
Vince Coco, Vice President, Rodeo Operations 
Tim Parker, Secretary 
Larry Rose, Treasurer 

I would like to thank all the members of the State Board of Directors last year 
for helping me with my first tem1 in office, for making tough decision and for 
making changes in our Bylaws and Standing Rules that will make our 
Association better for years to come. 

I would like to give a special Thanks to 2 members of last years Executive 
Committee; Rob Buchanan and Steve Wollert for their contribution to this 
Association and for making my job easier and fun. 

I look forward to this year with Central Sierra producing their first Rodeo, a 
new focus on out L.A. area Chapters and a new Board of Directors to work 
with. Last year, for the first time, all G.S.G.R.A. rodeos had excess revenues . 
(Our contestants (Rodeo,Dance and Royalty) are the best around and I'm proud 
of them all. Good luck to all of you this year and lets bring home the gold to 
California. 

Craig Allen Rouse, 
President, 
G.S.G.R.A., Inc. 

A Continuing series on the 10 most common sports injuries .... 

Muscle Pull: A muscle pull accurs when a sudden force stretches the muscle 
fibers beyond their capacity. Beside warming up and stretching, there's not 
much you can do to prevent this common injury, though it's relitively easy to 
treat. Immediately icing the injured area for 20 minutes as often as possible will 
relax the muscles and relieve the spasm until the sawelling subsides, ust.tally 
within a day or two. As muscles heal they shorten, which can make them more 
prone to pulls the next time around. So you'll need to gently stretch teh area as 
soon as you can tolerate it. It may take up to a week for a pulled calf muscle to 
regain it's normal range of motion and up to a month for a pulled hamstring. 

Brad Roberts, EMT RxT 
Rodeo Medics. 

Wednesday May 10, 1995 at 12:35am 
KASH'S LITTLE KADILLAC 

Weighing in at 62lbs, the newest addition to the Gay Rodeo Family, 
an adorable brown and white paint, was welcomed into this world 
by proud new parents, Kash, David J. Smith and John Hogan. The 
bab'y boy, his mother and both his fathers (!) are doing just fine 
although very, very tired. The little one joins a very large and happy 
family, God Parents Amy Griffin and David Stern and 589 Aur1ties 
and Uncles. (The Bylaws of G.S.G.R.A. require that all active 
members be given this honor and responsibility.) 

Congratulation and we will all be watching for the new Team 
Roping team of Kash and Kaddy! 

NO MORE DAMAGED SHIRTS/!! 
Finally, a new idea which will eliminate the problem of shirt damage due to 
name badge pins. This new kind of badge looks exactly the san1e from the front 
but is held in place by a very strong magnetic back. At a cost of $8.00 this new 
style badge could pay for itself the very first time you wear it. Of course the 
basic name badges are still available at a cost of $5.00 each. To order a new 
name badge print your name the way you want it to appear on the badge and 
mail with your check (payable to G.S.G.R.A.) to: G.S.G.R.A., 4226 East 15th 
Street, Long Beach, Ca 90804. 



A Volunteer's Stor 
When the sun sets on Rodeo '95 and the cowboys and girls have all 
ridden off into the sunset, when the dancers have put away their boots 
and when the Royalty have all hang up their gowns the real Rodeo 
production work will begin-again! For in 11 months and 29 days 
Rodeo '96 will be upon the San Francisco Bay Area. 

I used to think that a couple cowboys or girls , a drag queen, a few 
country western dancers and a cause- was all you needed to put on a 
Rodeo. Not quite. You need an audience of course-but most 
important to the success of the Bay Area Regional Gay Rodeo is the 
VOLUNTEER. 

After spending time with the Rodeo Production Staff! began Iosee not 
only how dedicated they were to producing a rodeo or even how 
willing they were to spend much of their personal time working on 
rodeo related matters, I was impressed to sec how focused they were 
on their vision and mission to Fight AIDS and to support local AIDS 
charities. 

Their vision and mission became contagious and I became a volunteer. 

I came on board in October-after attending a '95 Rodeo fund-raiser. 
The Rodeo was a whole seven months away and yet, with the sense of 
urgency surrounding everything, you would have thought it was to 
happen in a few weeks. I was tremendously impressed to discover how 
many production elements for the Rodeo were already in place. 

And you know what? It will be no different for next year's production. 
The production staff are already planning for Rodeo '96. As the next 
planning year progresses the Production team will acquire a resource 
even more valuable than money needed to produce the event and by far 
more necessary. The BAC will acquire new VOLUNTEERS. 

Yes, I plan to volunteer again. "Why?" you ask. Because everyone I 
met who works as part of the Rodeo Production Team is also a 
volunteer. From the Rodeo Director to the one-time coat-check person 
at a fund-raiser-everyone in the organization is a volunteer. No one 
any more important than anyone else- but no one any less vital to the 
success of the event and to the cause of fighting AIDS. 

The sun may have set on Rodeo '95 but before the arena dust ha~ a 
chance to settle at the Cow Palace this year- next year's rodeo will be 

well on its way to a full gallop. We hope some of you will join us in 
the bam and he! us et Rodeo '96 to its best stride ever. 

Saturday -June 10 
San Jose Pride 

Booth 

Thursday -June 15 
Chapter Meeting 

Cathedral Hill Hotel 
7:30pm 

Rodeo Wrap Up 
SF Pride Assignments 

Sunday - June 18 
San Francisco Pride 

Beer Booth 

Thursday - June 22 
Chapter Meeting 

Cathedral Hill Hotel 
7:30pm 

Nominations I Bylaws I 
Disbursements 

Sunday- August 6 
Chapter Annual Meeting 

Cathedral Hill Hotel 
2:00pm 

Bylaw Changes 
Ratification/ Elections/ 

Awards ,._,.,,,.,....,,IL> 

) 

) 

ear Members, 
President's Message 

A.t this point we are still counting the pennies and looking at the outcome of the 199 
odeo. I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and everyone of the member 
f the rodeo roundtable for a job well done. 

Rodeo Director: 
Assistant Rcxleo Director: 
I Iotel Director/Treasurer: 
Entertainment/Royalty: 
Arena/Officials: 
Program/Newsletter: 
Public Relations/TV /Radio: 
Hotline/ Correspondence: 
Grand Entry/Parade: 
Security 
Retail Vend or Booths: 
Kick Up Your Heels: 
Video/Photo/Media: 
Promotions: 
Volunteer Coordinator: 

Brad Roberts 
David Hohler 
Barry Gremban 
David Lyle Carver 
Craig Rouse 
Ken Willers 
Steve Newman 
Uncle "Billy" Stevens 
Clint Johnson 
Renee Mangrum 
Thomas Smith 
Glynn Parmley 
John Wheeler 
Ando Merendi 
Derrick Sherwood 

o one knows better what it takes to pull off this momentous occassion than thes 
eople. Also, I would like to take a moment to make a special mention of Brad Roberts 
rad came into the position of rodeo director in October 1994, joining a roundtable 
oard that was heavy into the action of planning the 1995 event. Brad did a 
utstanding job of coordinating efforts and pulling people into the roundtable. In m 
pinion, Brad is a great team player and a great asset to, no only, the rodeo roundtable 
ut the BAC and the state organization. 

hings are not over yet however, the planning process for the 1996 rodeo is going t 
e getting underway in August, the pride festivities and San Jose and San Francisc 
re happening, and our BAC annual meeting and election are coming up. A nomina tin 
ommittee is being formed and we are looking for qualified candidates to get involve 
vith the chapter, if you have any suggestions, let us know. 

eep an eye on your mail. There will be announcements coming up shortly involvin 
chapter party/awards banquet following the annual meeting in August. Mark you 

alendars for Sunday, August 6, 1995 as a very special day. 

nee again, thanks to everyone on the roundtable for pulling off a great rodeo. An 
hanks to ou, our membershi for he! in to make it ha en! 



Time To Say Good-bye 

Under the banner of the Los Angeles Central Chapter of the 
Golden State Gay Rodeo Association much has happened that 
many can and should be proud of We have learned much and 
grown in the process. We have worked and played hard, made 
many new friends and competed proudly. 

Now, by the decision of the Members ofL.A.C. the chapter has 
chosen to dissolved, so, as we say good-bye to the familiar logo, 
think on this: The successes don't have to end here. Those that 
worked so hard to create the many L.A.C. achievements are the 
ones that can keep them alive and make them grow. 

The bottom line is this, stay involved and support the sport of 
Rodeo For the Gay Community and In the Gay Community. It's 
our sport and it only works right if we all work hard to make it a 
success. 

DOING RUSINESS 
WITH FRieNDS 

IS a GOOD IDea. 

DOING 
BUSIN£SS 

WITH 
G.S.G.R.a. 

MeMBeRS 
IS aN 

8£AT Til£ 
CLOCH ANO 

SAU£ 
YOUIS£LF 
50 8UCRS 
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Canadian Rockies International Rodeo 
Alberta, Canada 
( 403)541-8140 
Pre-Registration Deadline: June 16, 1995 

Rockie Mountain Regional Rodeo 
Denver, Colorado 
(303)839-881 0 
Pre-Registration Deadline:June 30, 1995 

Need a registration form? 
Call (303)832-IGRA 

When the comer print shop isn't enough .... 

direct color lithographers 
Four and Six Color Heidel>erg Sheetfed Presses, 

Electronic Prepress, laser Scanners 

Steve Gollis 
Trail Guide 

{310) 426-3991 FAX (310) 595-7318 
3090 Airport Way, Long Beach, CA 90806 

Design Impact 
Landscape Design Sentices 

Tim P . Parker 
Principal 

1632 N. Dillon St. 
Los Angeles. Ca. 90026 
Phone (213) 668-0239 
Fax (213) 669-8302 

PORCELAIN & FIBERGLASS REFINISHING & REPAIR 
BACKED BY YEARS OF EXPERIENCE 

SPECIALIZING IN: 
• BATHTUBS/SINKS 
• SHOWER STALLS 
• FIBERGLASS 
• COUNTERTOPS 
• TILES · COLORS 

8515 CITRUS AVE., STE. 1124 
FONT ANA, CA 92335 
(909) 4211-1321 

ANGIE PAUL 

t 

~ u 

. 

IIA.PPT 
TUIIS 

Phone 271 -1533 
Pager 279-3711 

1<guruf 'Em' Vp 
Landscape and Maintenance 
Give Us A Call , We Do It All 

4338W. Yale 
Fresno, CA 93722 RHONDA LELAND~ 



G.S.G.R.A.-INCORPORATED -STATEMENT OF FINANCIAL POSITION 
ACTUAL COMPARED TO BUDGET - MONTH OF APRIL 1995 
CHECKING 
CAS H-CHECKIIIG 
SUBTOTAL CHECKING 
SAVINGS 

CASH-D.W.M. FUND 
CASH-HIM OPERATING 
CASH-RODEO SANCTION 
SUBTOTAL SAVINGS 
OTHER ASSETS 
ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE-SAC 
ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE-DE 
ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE-GLAC 
ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE-SO 
ACCUH. DEPR-COHPUTER 
EQUIPMENT 
TOTAL ASSETS 
LIABILITIES 
DUES PAYABLE-BAG 
DUES PAYABLE-CSC 
DUES PAYABLE-DE 
DUES PAYABLE-GLAC 
DUES PAYABLE-LAC 
DUF;s PAYABLE-SO 
TOTAL DEUT 
EQUITY 
COMPUTER EQUI PHWT FUND 
FUND BAIJINCE 
FUND BALANCE-CURRENT YEAR 
SUBTOTAL EQUITY 

TOTAL DEBT AND EQUITY 

ACTUAL 
-906 
-906 

1,538 
13,723 
10,299 
25,560 

10,437 
7. 000 

500 
-500 

-1 ,303 
2, 307 

43,015 

380 
115 
290 
485 
365 
635 

2, 270 

2 ,3 50 
37.208 

1,187 
40,745 

43,015 

G.S.G.R.A.-INCORPORATED 

BUDGET VARIANCE 
-906 
-906 

1,538 
13,723 
10,299 
25,560 

10,137 
7. 000 

500 
-500 

-1 ,3 03 
2,307 

43,015 

-380 
- 115 
-290 
-485 
-365 
-635 

-2,270 

-2,350 
-37,208 

I, 187 
40,745 

43,015 

STATEMENT 
•• MONTH 

INCOME ACTUAL BUI>GI!:"r VARIANCE 
CORP . ONSORSIIIPS 50 -50 
DAVID WATKINS HEM FUND 178 50 12B 
INT. INCOME- CIIt:CKING 2 -2 
!N'f. lNCOHE- D.W.M.F. 2 4 -2 
INT. INCOME-HIM OPERATING 21 10 11 
INT. INCOME-SANCTION FEES 20 10 10 
HEMB-DUES 3,235 1,750 1, 4B5 
HEMB-NAHE TAGS 55 32 23 
STATE CONVENT!~~ 550 I , 500 -950 
STATE FUNDRAISERS 100 -100 
TOTAL INCOME 4,061 3,50B 553 
l!:XPENSI!: 
AD11IIl-ATTORNEY 
ADHIN-AWARDSIHEHORIALS 282 !50 -132 
ADMIN-COPIER 120 10 -110 
ADMIN-DUESIMEMBERSIIIPS 
ADMIN-INSURANCE 
ADMIN-MEETING EXPENSES 573 -573 
ADHIN-MISC 
ADMIN-NEWSLETTER EXPENSE 22B 150 -70 
ADMIN-OFFICE SUPPLIES 20 20 
ADMIN-POSTAGE 40 40 
ADMIN-TELEPHONE 61 25 -36 
ADMIN-TRUSTEE EXPENSES 300 -300 
BANKING-RETURNED ITEMS 
BANKING-SERVICE CHARGES -7 15 22 
BUCKLE SPONSORSIIIP 200 200 
DANCE CONTEST 600 600 
EQUIPMENT EXPENSE 10 10 
HEMS-COPIER 113 25 -BB 
HEMB-EDUCI\TION EXPENSE 300 300 
MEMB-ID CARDS 
MEHB-MISC 75 75 
HEMB-NAHE TAGS 71 71 
HEHB-POSTAGE 266 266 
HR HS MISS 300 300 
STATE CONVENTION 455 600 145 
TAXES-FEDERAL 300 300 
TAXES-STATE BOO BOO 
TOTAL l!:XPI!:NSI!: 2,125 3,957 1,932 

NET INCOME 1,936 -449 2,385 

OF INCOME AND EXPENSE 
• • YEAR TO DATE • • 
ACTUAL BUI>GI!:"r VARIANCE 

100 -10 
170 100 7B 

4 - 4 
2 B -6 

21 20 
20 20 

5,000 3,500 1,500 
64 64 

550 1, 500 -950 
200 -200 

5,835 5, 516 319 

500 500 
387 175 -212 
120 20 -100 

125 125 
1,245 I, 500 255 

573 -573 
173 -173 
22B 300 72 

40 40 
BO 80 

75 50 -25 
300 300 
- 40 40 
-12 30 42 
400 200 -200 

600 600 
20 20 

113 50 -63 
600 600 
800 800 
150 !50 

84 142 58 
257 532 275 

600 600 
455 600 145 
290 300 10 

800 BOO 
4,649 9,514 3,966 

1,197 -2,999 4,185 

N.W.G.A.A. 
Presents the 

3rd Annual 

Stattlt, Washington 

August .11-13 1995 
Host Hottl 

Ramada Inn 
1(800)2-AAMAOA 

Ft)r mt)/'t in/t)imatit)n: 

Call (206)233~8931,· 

or write: . '·" 
1202 East Pike; Ste 159 

Seattle, Wa 98122 · 

This is an I.G.R.A. Divisio~u,i Rbdeo 



CHAPTER HOTLINE (310) 498-1675 
Newsletter editor David Medzerian (31 0) 436-1810 

8033 SUNSET BLVD., SUITE 41 
LOS ANGELES, CALIF. 

90046 

Lefs get wet in L.A. 
Big plans arc in the 

works for the annual 
CSW festival on June 24-
25. We'll do the parade, of 
course- be sure to show 
up Sunday morning to 
help!- ilnd we'll <1lso 
have a dunking booth on 
the festival grounds both 
Saturday and Sunday. It 
should be a lot of fun, and 

Wanted: One 
education 
chairman 

A fter a long period of 
grca t service, Sue 

Downing hils stepped 
down as our chapter's 
cd uca tion chairman. If 
you're interested in the 
posl, contact Michael 
De Yonker at (818) 366-
3643. 

(13u t don't worry, every­
one- Sue promises to 
continue working as a 
chute cqordin<~tor.) 

should make us some 
money as well. 

But we'll also need vol­
unteers to work the booth. 
Give Bill Porter a call at 
(213) 656-1227. 

A word to all our fellow 
GSGRA chapter members: 
Come to L.A. and join us 
in the parade! 

Finally, a note of thanks 

to everyone who helped 
us with the Long Beach 
Lesbian and Gay Pride 
festival and parade. 
Special kudos to Tony 
Nicholson for organizing 
our par<1de entry, and to 
our friends at the Skylark 
Bar in San Bernardino for 
lending us the flags of the 
states. 

SPECIAL ELECTION SET 

B 
~cause of an unfortunate miscount dur­
Jr:g our chapter elections in April, a spe­
Cial runoff vote will be held during the 
June 10. The ballot will include Robert 
Armcnd and James Rose, who tied for 

the third state board representative position. 
The winner of the election will join Michael 

De Yonker and David Medzerian as our third state 
board r:cpresentative, and the second-place candi­
date wdl become our alternate representative. 

Ple<~se make a special point of attending and 
~1elping choose who will represent your chapter at 
rmportant state meetings. 

Your vote counts! 

June 1995 

JUNE 2-4 
Bay 
Area 

Rodeo, 
San 

Francisco 

JUNE 24-25 
Christopher 

Street 
West 

Festival 
and 

Parade, 
Los Angeles 

CHAPTER MEETINGS ,.­
If quorum is not reached, 
me~~n~i~~~;5e~~~~ene 

LAC members 
decide to close 
the chapter 

A s many of you are 
already aware, mem­

bers of the Los Angeles 
Central chapter voted this 
spring to cease as a chap­
ter effective May 31. 

All off us <It the Greater 
Los Angeles Chapter con­
gratulate LAC and its 
members on their fine 
work over the last several 
years. The chapter really 
showed how important 
contestants are to our 
rodeos and to our organi­
zation. 

In recent years, our two 
chapters have worked 
closely together on pride 
events, and in the last few 
months LAC board mem­
bers have become regular 
attendees at our GLAC 
chapter meetings. 

We'd like to invite all of 
the former LAC members 
to consider affiliating with 
the Greater Los Angeles 
Chapter. Our meetings 
generally rotate between 
Los Angeles and Long 
Beach. Think about it! 

JULY 1-2 JULY 8 JULY 14-16 JULY 21-23 JULY 27-30 
Canadian GSGRA Rocky NSGRA Annual 
Rockies state board Mountain annual IGRA 
Inter- meeting Regional rodeo, convention 

national and Rodeo, St. Paul, and 
Rodeo, royalty Denver Minn. dance 
Calgary, contest, finals, 
Alberta San Diego Chicago 

Noon Sat, June 10, Noon Sun., July 9, 
at the GLAC office at at the GLAC office at 
Floyds in Long Beach Floyds in Long Beach 

L.A.ERS WIN STATE POSTS 

A
t the recent state convention, several 
GLAC and Los Angeles Central mem­
bers were elected to state posts. LAC's 
Amy Griffin was elected state vice 
president, and Tim Parker was elected 

state secretary. GLAC's David Medzerian was 
elected as a delegate to the lGRA convention in 
July, as was Amy Griffin, and our chapter presi­
dent Michael De Yonker was chosen as our alter­
nate. As we always say: Congratulations! Now gel 
to work. 

Short takes ... 

The early numbers are 
in- our rodeo in 

April brought 6,500 peo­
ple through the gate! .. . 

Thanks to Michael 
De Yonker for opening his 
house to the rodeo com­
mittee chairpeople for a 
post-rodeo get-together. A 
lot of good ideas were dis­
cussed! 

JULY MEETING MOVED 

P
ull out that calendar- we've made 
another change in the schedule of chapter 
meetings. Because of a conflict with the 
summer state board meeting, we're 
rescheduling our July meeting to Sunday, 

July 9- and we've moved the location to the 
GLAC office in Long 8each. After the meeting, 
we'll head down for beer bust (and maybe even a 
fund-raiser?) at Floyds. 

June 1995 



Bylaws-Bylaws-Bylaws 
All members are entitled to a copy of the bylaws of our Association. 
For a copy of the bylaws of the Chapter with which you are afHliated, 
contact your Chapter. For a copy of the G.S.G.R.A. Inc. bylaws or the 
I.G.R.A. bylaws send your request to: 

G.S.G.R.A. Inc. 
Attn. Bylaws Committee 
8424, Santa Monica Blvd. Ste.250 
West Hollywood, Ca. 90069 

All contestants receive a copy of the I.G.R.A. rule book so please do 
not ask for bylaws just for rodeo rules. 

The G.S.G.R.A. bylaws are many pages long and the I.G.R.A. bylaws 
are even longer. Printing and postage costs at more than $10.00 per 
set prohibit general distribution. We ask that you only request the 
bylaws you actually need and that you enclose three dollars if you are 
requesting the bylaws of only one organization and five dollars if you 
are requesting the bylaws of both organizations. Remember that the 
bylaws of I.G.R.A. are for the International Rodeo Season and are 
amended only once a year at the International Convention. This 
means that the current I.G.R.A. bylaws will serve until the end of 
October and the revised bylaws from this years convention will take 
effect on November 1, Checks should be made payable to G.S.G.R.A. 
No cash please. All requests for copies of the bylaws will be honored 
with or without payment. 

Califon1ia needs more Rodeo Annmmcers . 
\ 

If hard work and no potty breaks sounds like fun, or if being stuck out in the cold 
when it's cold and the heat when it's hot seems like a great way to spend a 
weekend. lfhaving the best view of the arena is something you've always wanted. · 
and if you love Rodeo and want it to really work in the Gay Conmmnity, do we 
have a job for you. 

Our rodeo's need at least two Announcers per Rodeo and the two ring circus in 
L.A. could use three. Interested? 

Call Joseph Olney for more information. (310)498-3488 
Try out time available at the Bay Area Rodeo. 

CENTRAL SIERRA CHAPTER 
2037 W. Bullard Box 363 • Fresno, CA 9371 H 200 

CALENDAR 

May 27 SF Rodeo Kickoff Party 
8:00 PM at the Barn 

Jun 2,3,4 

Jun 10 

S. F. Regional Rodeo 

Membership Meeting 
5:00 PM at t he Barn 

Jun 10 BBQ Fundraiser 
6:00 PM at the Barn 

Jun 24 Old West Night 
8 :00 PM at the Barn 

FRESNO RODEO '96 

March 22-24, 1996 
Fresno Fairgrounds 

Hosl Hole!: 
Centre Plaza Hofiday Inn 

Vllllnforrmllon l<ntallv<l 

Hotline: 

(209) 496-3810 
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